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Dr. Anne McCartt is Vice President, Research, with the Insurance Institute for Highway 
Safety.  She has worked in the highway safety area for more than 20 years and has 
been with the Institute since 2002.  She has authored more than 100 technical reports 
and papers in such areas as distracted driving, alcohol-impaired driving, large truck 
safety, young drivers, and occupant restraints.  She received her doctorate from the 
Rockefeller College of Public Affairs and Policy, State University of New York at Albany.   


